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             1 CORINTHIANS 15:3-4 

   NEWSLETTER 

Tanglewood Bible Fellowship JANUARY 2019 

The Mission of TBF is to glorify God (Psalm 86:11-13; 115:1 and 1 Peter 2:12; 4:16) by  

actively participating in the ongoing fulfillment of the Great Commission (Matthew 28:19-20)  

as a body of believers (1 Cor 12:13; 1 John 5:1-5) who collectively/individually (Phil 1:27) serve our Savior, 

 the Lord Jesus Christ (Rom 12:1-2) and one another (Phil 2:3-4) functioning as a spiritual Greenhouse (Eph 4:11-16) 

such that by our interactions together we are catalyzed to grow (Acts 2:42) and to reproduce (Acts 2:47) spiritually 

               

                      

 

 

Bible Studies and Events: 
January 13th - Men’s PM Fellowship at Danny Pollock’s, 2127 
Meadowlark, 6:33 – 7:59  
January 13th – Ladies’ “Something Special” at Sue Smith-Raska’s 6-8 
January 14th, 21st & 28th – Pilates with Nancy at TBF 6:00 – 7:00  
January 14th – MOPS at FUMC 9:30 – 11:30 a.m. 
January 15th – Kindred Community Dinner at Fairgrounds, hosted by 
Open Range Cowboy Church, 6:00 – 8:00  
January 22nd – Ladies’ Evening Bible study 6:30 – 8:30 at TBF 
January 23rd – Ladies’ Morning Bible study 9:00 – 11:00 at Olga 
Pollock’s 
January 27th – Elders’/Deacons’ meeting at TBF 6:00 p.m. 
January 28th – Precept Bible study at Blanche Brittain’s at 6:30 p.m. 
January 29th – Precept Bible study at Blanche Brittain’s at 9:30 a.m. 
January 30th – WOW Wednesday starting at 5:45 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday 1st Hour Teaching Time:      

 

1/6 Letter V in the Life of Christ A-Z 
1/13 2019 Here We Come: The POGs 
of TBF 
1/20 Letter W in the Life of Christ A-Z 
1/27: Letter X in the Life of Christ A-Z 
 

2nd Hour-Young Adult Class 
The Power of a Praying Parent study 
 

Wednesday P.M. Services:    
7:05 – 7:35:  Share and Prayer 
7:35 – 8:05:   Adult study –A survey of 
the Book of Ezekiel continues 
  

 

The McCoy 
Living(room)
Nativity  
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Clay Ward gives a presentation about Socialism 
December 2nd 

 

 

WOT Ladies’ Christmas Fellowship 
December 4th 

Speaker:  Sherry Herrington 
Songs by Sonja Skinner 
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Hey Ladies, 
 

We are going to do something special from 6-8 p.m., on Sunday, January 13th, while the men are 

having their own fellowship at the Pollock's.   
 
All women are invited to a special viewing of Session 6 of our recent study of "Jonah, Navigating A Life 
Interrupted" at the home of Sue Smith-Raska, 1913 Woodcrest.  The DVD is a 36-minute video 
featuring Priscilla Shirer and is entitled, "The Unmanageable God".  It is a lesson in leaving room in your 
life for God to be God and purposefully having a firm faith in Him. 
 
Please understand, this special viewing is NOT just for past Jonah participants.  It is open to ALL 
Women of Tanglewood.  It is designed to give YOU insight into the Book of Jonah as well as refresh 
your memory into the teaching of Priscilla Shirer while enjoying a little fellowship with Sisters in Christ. 
 
Thank you, Sue, for opening your home for this special occasion!  Praying that each of you will be able 
to attend.  Dress comfy, it is a casual gathering intended to start the year off right, to awaken the Spirit 

within us, to "delight yourself in the LORD".  ~ Much love, dear sisters! 
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Wassail Night  
December 9th 
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Waffle Night at TBF  
 

5th Sunday Fellowship Dinner 

December 30th  
 

 

 

Rae Ward’s sister helps with the beverages 
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Rae Ward’s husband tests the bacon 
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Kindred Community Dinner 
 

 

6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
 

Tuesday, January 15th  
 

Hosted by the Open Range Cowboy Church 
at Stephens County Fairgrounds   

2003 S. 13th St.    

                                           Duncan, Oklahoma 
 

If you are a TBF woman with a heavenly husband or know of a woman you would like 
to invite to this event, please RSVP by contacting Jan Palovik  

at 580-467-1925 or sleepersully@hotmail.com  

by January 9th  
 

 

Hey TBF Family, 
 
My personal goal is to lose 20-30 pounds.  I'm asking my 
church family to help keep me dietary accountable for the 
duration of the program, which is January 1st - April 11. 
Although it would be awesome to win (prizes include a cash 
award and the possibility of a vacation for the winner and their 
spouse; each pound lost is an entry for the drawing for one of 
two trips), what I'm really hoping to achieve is better eating 
habits, reduced stress and getting back into those size 36 
jeans (maybe even the 34's!).  
 
Thanks, James 
 

 

New TBF church building decorating team 

consists of: 
 

Katie Davis 

   Mimi Roberson 

    Ginny Heath 

     Shawna Mitchell 
 

mailto:sleepersully@hotmail.com
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Pilates with Nancy 

2+ years and growing strong! 
 

Nancy continues commuting to Duncan  

to instruct Pilates at TBF every Monday evening  

from 6:00 – 7:00, except for some exceptions.   

Come join us now in 2019! 

 

 

 
 

 

Men's PM Fellowship 

Sunday, January 13th 

6:33-7:59 at 

Danny Pollock’s 

2127 Meadowlark 

 

 
 

 

 

MOPS (Mothers of Preschoolers) meets on the second 
Monday of each month during the school year. It begins at 
9:30 a.m. and ends at 11:30 a.m. All moms with kids 0-5 are 
invited, but must RSVP for childcare.   
The childcare RSVP is posted on the MOPS of Stephens 
County Facebook page.  For additional questions or help, 
contact Stefani West at 580-656-3836.  
 
The dates for our meetings through the end of the school 
year are: 
 
2019:  January 14, February 11, March 11, April 8 & May 13 
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Our 2019 Women's DVD Bible Study... 

 
 

"One in a Million"  

 
 

Journey to Your Promised Land 
A 7-Session Study from Priscilla Shirer 

Every woman is on a journey. In looking carefully at the two Israelites (out of two 
million) who crossed over the Jordan and into the Promised Land, we find direction for 
our own spiritual lives. Expect to see God move in miraculous ways in your everyday 
existence.  One in a Million is an opportunity for you to experience your deliverance 
from strongholds, to conquer your wilderness living, and to claim your God-given 
inheritance. 

The following are the dates and times for our optional evening or morning TBF ladies’ 
Bible study: 

 
Tuesday PM, 6:30-8:30 -- TBF Youth Room, Mimi facilitating 
 
Jan.22 
Feb 12 and 26 
Mar 12 and 26 
April 9 and 23 
 

Wednesday AM, 9:00-11:00 - Olga's home, Olga facilitating 
 
Jan 23 
Feb 13 and 27 
Mar 13 and 27 
April 10 and 24 
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The new Precept Bible Study classes will begin January 28th and 29th. Monday nights 

at 6:30 and Tuesday mornings at 9:30 at my home in Marlow. We will be doing 

Revelation Part 2, and it will run through the first week of May (unless we miss due to 

weather!).  I'm looking forward to getting back in the groove!  Call me if you have any 

questions, at 580-658-3832 or my cell 580-704-5754!  You can order your books at 

Precept.org--Revelation Part 2 NASB.  

 

~ Blanche Brittain 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd 
 
Hour 
 
Adult 
 
Bible  
 
Study 

 

WOW Wednesday 
 

Windows On the World 
 

January 30th 
 

Starting at 5:45 with the 
Annual TBF Chili Cookoff 

 
WE NEED TBFers to bring crock pots of 
chili.  PLEASE sign up on the back table 
or contact Danny Pollock or Ginny Heath. 
 
At 7:00, all will meet in the auditorium 
for a program and presentation as the 
focus is our own children’s ministry.  This 
will be an extra special presentation.   
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  J A N U A R Y   2 0 1 9     

 
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY  WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY FRIDAY  SATURDAY  

  
 

1 2 3 4 5 

  . 

 

    

 

6 
 

7 
 

 

8 
Pilates @ 6:00 

9 
 

10 11 
 

12 
 

       
13 
Men’s PM 

Fellowship at 

Danny Pollock’s 

6:33 – 7:59 

 

Ladies’  

“Something  

Special” at Sue 

Smith-Raska’s 

6-8 

14 
MOPS at  

FUMC 9:30-
11:30 

 

Pilates @ 
6:00 

 

 

 

15 
Kindred  

Community 

Dinner 6-8 

at Stephens 

County  

Fairgrounds 

16 
 

17 

 

18 
 

19 
. 

  

 
     

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 
 

 

 

 

 Pilates @ 
6:00 

 

Ladies’ 
Evening 

Bible Study in 

the TBF U-th 
room 

6:30 – 8:30 

Ladies’ Morning 

Bible Study at 

Olga Pollock’s 

9:00 – 11:00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27 
 
Elders’/ 
Deacons’ 
Meeting 
at TBF 6:00 
p.m. 
 

 
 

28 
 

Pilates @ 
6:00 

 

Precept Bible 

Study at 

Blanche 
Brittain’s 

6:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

29 
 

Precept Bible 

Study at 

Blanche 
Brittain’s 

9:30 a.m. 

 

30 
 

WOW  

Wednesday 

& Chili 

Cookoff 

starting at 

5:45  

   

 
. 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Sunday morning services 

begin at 9:30 

 

Wednesday evening 

services begin at 7:05 
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Tanglewood Bible Fellowship 

P. O. Box 562 

Duncan, OK  73534-0562 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

A “cool” picture.   


